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Proposal for Countywide Elected Mayor Resurfaces in Broward

News

10.08.15 

Charles Caulkins was quoted in Sun Sentinel on October 8, 2015. The article "Proposal for

Countywide Elected Mayor Resurfaces in Broward" discussed whether Broward County needs a

"real'' mayor.

"What you're saying is baby steps,'' said the event moderator, attorney Charles Caulkins. Charles is

chairman of the Broward Workshop, a behind-the-scenes group of business leaders who have

pushed the mayor proposal for years. Voters rejected it in 2000. A 2010 effort fizzled.

To read the full article, please visit Sun Sentinel.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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